
 
 

 

                                   

   

Thomas Place 
Wellington 
Somerset 
TA21 8FP 
Tel: 01823 795900 
office@ikbschool.co.uk  
Headteacher: Mr Richard Healey 

 
 Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a fantastic half term we have just enjoyed taking us through to 2/3 of the way through another academic year. WOW! My 

personal highlight this half term was seeing huge numbers of you turning up to our parent and carer evenings to find out all 

about the academic progress and personal development all your children are making. The evenings had such a positive vibe 

about them and it further embeds our priority of ensuring that all families are involved in the learning and development of their 

children. Another highlight was our volcanic eruption scientific learning during British Science week that inspired all our children 

to plan, create, test and evaluate their experiments. This half term was full of knowledge and learning as these pictures show! 

 

 

 Easter Activities and Ways to Support Families 
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Succession Planning for IKB 

As IKB continues to grow with each academic year that passes, part of my role is to ensure that across all areas of the school we 

are successfully scaling up to meet the increasing demands of a larger school. With this in mind, after Easter I will be increasing 

the capacity of my leadership team by introducing the role of Deputy Headteacher. After a successful recruitment process, I am 

excited to announce that Miss Fahy will be IKB’s Deputy Headteacher when we return after the Easter holidays. Please can I 

reassure all Reception parents/ carers that this role will not impact upon her work as Reception class teacher for the remainder 

of this academic year. Having worked at IKB since its opening in 2020, Miss Fahy has worked alongside me to develop a 

curriculum and a school that embodies our values of every child belonging, participating and achieving, as well as playing a 

crucial role in ensuring the safeguarding and successful outcomes of all IKB children. Miss Fahy is very much looking forward to 

building on the great foundations we have put in place and creating an even stronger school for our community moving 

forwards. On top of this appointment, I can share with you that we have recruited a very strong teacher for our Year 3 cohort 

from September and I will be providing more details of this appointment with you all during the Summer term.  

 

Parent/ Carer Survey 

Thank you to those of you who have completed our parent/ carer survey so far. Your feedback is valuable to us. If you have not 

already done so, the deadline is tomorrow. Please follow the link provided, it really does only take a few minutes: 

https://forms.office.com/e/HfPiiuVAim 

** DATES FOR THE DIARY** 

 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. Enjoy a wonderful Easter break.  Mr Healey, IKB Headteacher. 

Term 5 2022-23 

Week of 3rd April IKB Bright Sparks open as normal. 

Week of 10th April IKB Bright Sparks closed. 

Monday 17th April Term 5 begins for IKB school and IKB Bright Sparks. 

Wednesday 19th April Reception class height and weight measurements with the NHS. 

Week of 24th April ‘Wonderful Week’ at IKB Bright Sparks. 

Thursday 27th April Fire rescue service visiting Year 2, linked to their Great Fire of London topic. 

Monday 1st May May Day bank holiday – IKB school and nursery closed. 

Tuesday 2nd May Parent/ carer writing workshop with Miss Aldridge at either 8:50 or 14:45. 

Wednesday 3rd May  ‘Gig on a Lorry’ visit for Year 1 at Court Fields School. 

Friday 5th May Coronation activities and celebrations from 12:00 – 15:00 for all IKB school and nursery children. 

Monday 8th May Additional King’s Coronation bank holiday – IKB school and nursery closed. 

Friday 12th May ‘Fabulous Friday’ in Year 2 at 14:45. 

Saturday 13th May Strictly comes to Wellington - email ikbfriendsandcommunity@gmail.com 

Wednesday 24th May Class newsletters and knowledge organisers for Term 6 sent home to parents/ carers. 

Friday 26th May Last day of Term 5. 

Our IKB Attributes: 

We are POSITIVE 

We are ENGAGED 

We are RESPONSIBLE 

We are RESPECTFUL 

We are RESILIENT 

We RISE TO CHALLENGES 

 

Reading At Home: 
Reading with your child or 

listening to them read for 5-10 
minutes per day can drastically 

improve their educational 
achievements, their creativity 

and their life chances. 
 

Please talk to your children 
about the books they enjoy: 
the titles, the authors and 

what it is about those texts 
they enjoy the most e.g. 

description, rhyming, etc. 
 

 

 
Our IKB and Castle Partnership 

Trust Values: 
 

Every Child Belongs 
 

Every Child Participates 
 

Every Child Achieves 
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